
     With new leadership and
opportunities this semester, the Student
Senate has aimed to create a positive
relationship between the student body
and campus administration. 

NEWS LETTER
Fall Semester, 2023

Bridging The Gap Mission Statement
The Wayne State University Student Senate is
committed to providing representation and
advocacy for all students. We strive to foster an
inclusive environment where student concerns
are heard and solutions are made. Our main
priority is to ensure accurate representation and
inclusivity in the decisions made on behalf of
our peers. By bridging the gap between
students, faculty, staff, and administration, we
aim to uplift and encompass the complexities
and diversity of the university. Through
compelling, student-focused initiatives and
partnerships with various departments, we
uphold Wayne State University's motto of
industry, intelligence, and integrity.

Things we have
done

Stay informed!

Get Involved

Middle Eastern and North African (MENA)
classification can be self-reported on the
University’s Diversity Dashboard
Online Design software can be used for free by
students on select desktops located in the UGL
Officially witnessed the opening of the Office
of Sexual Violence Prevention and Education

Want to get involved with the Senate?
Join a Project Group 
Give us your feedback using our
Feedback Form
Fill a vacancy 

School of Information Sciences 
Extensions Center
School of Social Work
Member-at-Large (3)

To apply, email studentsenate@wayne.edu 

Letter from the
President
Hello Warriors, 
     On behalf of the Wayne State University
Student Senate, I want to congratulate you on
another semester completed here at WSU. 

Special Events
This semester, the Student Senate has hosted
numerous events including mental health panel
events, voter engagement tabling events, WSU
athletics collaborations and more. 

Senator
highlight

     I am honored to lead such an amazing organization of driven, goal-
oriented and talented leaders. As Senators, we have the pleasure of
representing you. As we enter Winter Break, use this  time to relax
and recharge in preparation for another exciting semester. 
     This time of year can be joyful, but also stressful for many, so
please take care of yourselves and remember that the Warrior
community is here for you and cares about you. I am hopeful that the
Winter 2024 semester will bring excitement, opportunity, and
success for all of you. We must continue to collectively work to make
WSU the best possible institution for all. 
     Do not hesitate to reach out via email, studentsenate@wayne.edu.
     I look forward to helping you towards success, together!

     With Warrior Pride, 
     Hayden Johnson
     Student Senate President

@wsustudentsenate

@wsu_senatee

@wsu.student.senate

Vansh Bhardwaj
Public Health Project

Group Chair,
Member-st-Large

     In September, the Senate invited President Espy to our
General Body meeting to hear student concerns and learn
about the efforts and goals of the Senate. Since the
meeting, she has been very supportive and vocal with the
Senate throughout this semester and we look forward to
a continued partnership with her and her office.
     As per our Mission Statement, we are committed
“...bridging the gap between students, faculty, staff, and
administration...” President Espy has helped to make this
goal feasible with a student-centered drive. 
     We look forward to our continued partnership with
administration and strive to continue pushing  
accountability from a student perspective. 

studentsenate@wayne.edu

https://studentsenate.wayne.edu/project-groups
https://getinvolved.wayne.edu/submitter/form/start/593199?_gl=1*fw1keo*_ga*NTE2OTI3NjM3LjE2OTgwODQ1MzI.*_ga_ZYEBRZJFL1*MTcwMTkwNzM3MS45Ni4xLjE3MDE5MDc1MDIuMC4wLjA.
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